
 

 

14th January 2019  

Important Dates  

Monday 21st January 
Y2 Narnia Day 

Wednesday 30th January @6:00pm 
KS1 & SATs Parents’ Workshop  
Monday 4th - 6th February 
Robinwood Y5 Residential 

Tuesday 5th February  
Safer Internet Day 

 

Newsletter 7 

Young Voices at Sheffield Arena 

A group of pupils from KS2 had an excellent evening, along with five thousand 
children from other schools, in the 2019 
Young Voices Concert at the Sheffield 
Arena. The event was truly a magical 
experience for everyone including the 
parents who watched in a packed arena.  
Many thanks to Mrs O’Hora for all her hard 
work in organising the visit.  Thanks also to 
all the staff who helped in the Young Voices 
after-school club teaching the children the 
songs and dance routines, and the staff 
who gave up their time to help on the day - 
Mrs Murphy, Mrs Crowe, Mrs Horner and Mrs Sudle. 

 
School Uniform 
We are very proud of how smart our children look in their Thackley uniform.  
However, could we please ask that children do not come to school wearing large 
bows or headbands in their hair.  We will not be held responsible for any lost or 
damaged items.  Can we also remind you that children should be wearing black 
school shoes.  Any child wearing boots or coloured trainers will be asked to change 
into black school pumps whilst in school. 

Media Policy - Consent Forms 
You should have all received a Media Policy and consent form.  Please return the 
consent form as soon as possible.  Please note that your child will not be able to 
have an individual or class photograph taken if you do not tick the last box giving 
permission for official school images to be taken by a professional photographer.   
If you require any further clarification please ring the School Office for a chat. 
 

Thackley Primary School now has its 
own Facebook page! Like our page to 
find out about what happens in our 
school and get important updates 

Winter Snow Advice  

The decision to close or 
open during challenging 
weather conditions is never taken 
lightly and it depends on the 
severity of the snowfall and the 
immediate forecast. Every effort to 
stay open is made and we will 
close school only on health and 
safety grounds if we do not have 
enough staff able to get into work. 
It remains at parents’ discretion if 
they deem it safe to bring their 
children and we are sympathetic to 
parents if they bring them to 
school after registration. If we do 
decide to close the school, we will 
inform parents as soon as possible 
through the school website, our 
text service, our new Facebook 
page, the Bradford schools online 

Young Voices 2019 
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Class Assemblies  
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Yours sincerely 

 

A. Patterson                              T. Patterson 

Head of School                         Executive Headteacher             

Class 14th December 11th January  

RG  Emilie Race  Seth Germaine-Rylance 

RE  Mia Fletcher  Evelyn Hunter 

1B  Harley Dolan  Summer Riley 

1O  Louis Brook  Dexter Brown 

2E   Mollie East All of Year 2 for their 

nativity  2RO   Ida Barton 

3I  Isaac Sarsfield  Joseph Fletcher 

3B  Samuel Waud  Evan Carver 

4L  Felicity Baxendale-Stead  Kayne Buttress 

4MI  Evan Patton   Ava Bruce 

5N  Harley Urso  Archie Holdsworth-Philp 

5G  Sophie Shaw  Lillie-Mae Patton 

6P  Noah Thompson  Evie McCallion 

6C  Tia Martin  Alfie Ramsden 

Special Mention in Celebration 
Assemblies 

Each class teacher nominates a 
child to receive a Celebration 
Certificate in recognition of 
something they have done that 
week such as an outstanding piece 
of work or an excellent attitude to 
their work.  These children are 
presented with their 
certificate in a whole 
school assembly on a 
Friday. We then do 
our best to put their 

Class Assemblies 

All classes will be performing class assemblies over the course of the year.  Parents are very 
welcome to attend when it is their child’s class assembly. These assemblies are held on Tuesdays 
at 9.00am.   
 

Science and Cooking at Hanson 

We are delighted to have been invited to use the excellent facilities at Hanson Academy recently.  
Our Year 4, 5 and 6 children have all visited Hanson for Science or Cookery lessons and have had a 
great experience.  Many thanks to Hanson for their time and support. 


